
Townley School and Pre-School 
Christchurch, Wisbech, Cambs. PE14 9NA 

 

office@Townley.cambs.sch.uk                          Tel/Fax: 01354 638229  

www.townley.cambs.sch.uk  
 

Headteacher: Mrs Maria-Anne Higgins  

Harvest Service 

Thank you for your support with this event. We raised £146.20. 

 Reading Trophy 

 

The reading trophies  have been awarded this week to Dionne, Edward and  

Ryan. Well done, keep on reading! 

7th October 2016 

Parents Evening  

We are trying to make the booking arrangements easier for parents evening, 

therefore we are going to trial a new system this time. We think it might be 

easier for parents to book their own time slots as you can then fit this with 

other commitments. At the end of Monday 10th October we will put a list up 

for each class on their doors. You will need to sign up for your own time to see 

each teacher as necessary. If your child comes in by taxi Miss Chisholm will 

call you Monday morning to enable you to book your time. If you have any diffi-

culties with this please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Head Lice 

We have had a reported case of head lice, please could you check your child’s hair 

this weekend. If you are unsure how best to treat them the NHS website http://

www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx provides clear treatment 

suggestions. 

Missing water Bottle 

Has your child come home with an extra water bottle? A child in Class 1 has 

lost one like this. 
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Provisional Diary Dates 

 

14/10—Parents Forum 2pm –Positive Relationships  

17/10—Parents Evening 

19/10– Parents Evening 

20/10—Last Day of Half Term 

31/10—Back to School—Start of Friendship Week 

10/11 –Bedtime Read 5pm 

13/12-Christmas Play 

14/12– Christmas Play 

15/12 –Christmas Outing  

19/12-Christingle 

20/12– Last Day of Term 

5/1—Back to School 

Parents Forum 

Please come at 2pm on Friday if you are interested in supporting the school 

with supporting positive relationships, including bullying. This will be a chance 

for you to make suggestions about ways we can support children to get along, 

prevent bullying and maintain friendships.  

Defibrillator Training 12th October at 1.30pm 

We still have 8 places available. 

If you would like to learn to use the defibrillator The East of England Ambulance Service 

are offering free training for up to 15 parents/members of the community who would be 

prepared to use the defibrillator in an emergency. If you are interested please contact Mrs 

Higgins.  

Emergency School Closures 

 

In the event of an emergency school closure please be aware that we would put a message 

on the new website and the school Facebook page, so it would be worth making sure that 

you have saved the links to one of these sites.  

Playground Equipment 

 

Thank you to Mrs Harvey-Hawes for the 

kind donation of a giant connect four. 


